
April 6, 2020

Press Note

As per the decision taken in the Advisory Committee meeting held

online on April 6, 2020, the dates of Entrance Test for JEE.B.Ed. 2020 has

been deferred till further notice due to the ongoing situation arisen due to the

menace of COVID 19. The new dates of the entrance test will be declared

after assessing the lockdown situation.

All applicants are advised to keep visiting the University of Lucknow

website for updates.
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